

# August 2019

# Wishing Everyone a Happy & Restful August Recess!

Mark your Calendar: The Next NCC meeting will be on Tuesday, September 10<sup>th</sup> at 1:00 pm.

#### NCC Sends Letter to Senate Appropriators Reiterating FY 2020 Funding Request

On August 9, all 62 members of the Nursing Community Coalition (NCC) signed onto a letter to the Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human Services, and Education reiterating our funding request of at least \$266 million for the Title VIII Nursing Workforce Development Programs and at least \$173 million for the National Institute for Nursing Research for Fiscal Year 2020.

## **Events & Meetings:**

In lieu of the regularly scheduled meeting, the Nursing Community Coalition held an August Recess celebratory Happy Hour on Tuesday, August 6<sup>th</sup>.

## **External Presence**

Nursing Community Website: Site Visits: 596 Top Sub-Page Visited: News

<u>Twitter: @RN\_Community</u> New Followers: 20 Total Followers: 1,131

Profile Visits: 163 Tweet Impressions: 4.6K



Thank you, <a href="Mailto:QRepCheri">QRepCheri</a>, and all the bipartisan cosponsors, for your leadership and strong support to ensure the U.S. Cadet Nurse Corps receives recognition for their service to our nation during WWII.

For more information on the NCC please visit: <a href="www.thenursingcommunity.org">www.thenursingcommunity.org</a>
Follow the NCC on Twitter <a href="mailto:@RN\_Community">@RN\_Community</a>